
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/17/2022 1:24:19 AM

First name: Lori

Last name: Whitmore

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I oppose the new plans presented for approval on what the new owners, POWDR is presenting to

the US Forest Service.

I have been enjoying Holland Lake, via cabins and the campground for over 43 years.

We have taken my 2 boys here since they were born, and  now my grandson is the 4th generation coming here

when we all get together every year for 2 weeks. Our friends have 3 generations that come up for the past 20+

years. 

With the proposal of addition cabins and more rooms in the new lodge, the quaint, serene and beautiful lake will

now be over populated with additional boats, jet skis etc. 

The beauty and appeal of this lake, which still considered a hidden gem, is the hikes available, water activity with

limited motorized boats and  taking in the breathtaking views and not feeling over crowded by more people

staying at the lodge/resort.

Please, prevent the growth of this proposal on US Forest.

Lets keep Holland Lake the beautiful place it has  always been.

Thank you!


